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           17th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Lothian Regional Boccia Festival 21.2.19 
 
We have been invited to give ten of our S1 pupils the opportunity to participate in the Lothian Disability 
Sport Boccia Festival on Thursday 21st February 2019 at the Jack Kane Sports Centre in Edinburgh EH16 
4NB. This is a relaxing activity in which all pupils can enjoy practising boccia skills. This involves rolling balls 
to a target in a gentle competitive or non-competitive situation. 
 
The group will travel by mini-bus. We will leave at 9am and return by 3pm. Please can your son / daughter 
come dressed in PE kit with clean indoor trainers to change in to. A school packed lunch will be provided. 
Participants can bring extra snacks and non-fizzy drinks. There will be no facility for the purchase of snacks, 
so please do not provide money. 
 
Please discuss this opportunity with your son/daughter. If he/she is interested in participating, please 
return the attached parental consent form by Friday 25th January. If more than ten pupils are interested, 
we will draw names out of a hat. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs P Lowe 
PE Teacher 
 
 
       @CedarbankSchool 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


